
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS32237C1 / H0196

The document is a bill draft related to fish and game in Idaho. It establishes a five-year moratorium onmule deer
doe hunting in specific game management units with high migratory movement and due to reduced population,
low survival rates, and decreased success rates of hunters. The moratorium will start on July 1, 2025, and
exceptions may be made if chronic wasting disease is found in a unit. The provisions of the moratorium will
be null and void after July 1, 2030.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be no fiscal impact to state or local governments if this legislation passes because it does not create
or expand any programs and does not require the expenditure of any funds.

Contact:
Representative Josh Tanner
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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